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February 22,2010

Jeanne Amos, Director
El Dorado Countylibrary
345 Fair Lane
Placerville, C A 9 5 667 -5 699

DearMs. Amos:

We are pleased to approve the grant application for the Capturing our Stories: the El Dorado County Oral History Project
for a total of $1,579 in federal Library Services and Technolory Act (LSTA) funds.

Capturing our community's histories are vital to preserving our local cultures. I look forward to tapping into the stories

that you collect and learning more about your community.

In the next few weeks, we will send more information about an upcoming webinar on 'Managing your LSTA Grant."

It will be time for you to get familiar with the process and ask questions.

The Library Development Senrices Staff is ready to assist you in making your project a success. Please be aware state

processingof grant payments can require 6-8 weeks before you receive your check.

Best wishes for a successful project year.

SincerelyYoun,

fraq A' Au,
Stacey A. Aldrich
State Librarian of Califomia
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cc: Colette Moody
Stacey A. Aldrich
Katharine Miller
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